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 james lee OBJ2015/5316/P 02/10/2015  16:06:08 In the past we have had many problems with noisy air con units in our flats. This greatly affects the 

quality of our lives, i hope this will be taken into consideration.

Flat 14

Cambridge Court

4 Earlham Street
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 Thomas Brezina OBJ2015/5316/P 03/10/2015  13:17:30 Additional 2 new air conditioning units will add more noise. 

The air conditioning on the roof top of the Ivy in West Street is already very noisy . Therefor I would 

appreciate if there would be no new units in Tower Street and the replacement of the existing air 

conditioning to be extremely low in noise

Flat 10

4-10 Tower Street

WC2H 9NP

London
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